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I am submitting testimony in opposition of HB3075. Not only is it a blatant attack on 

our 2nd ammendment rights it also makes purchasing firearms for protection and 

recreation potentially unattainable considering the cost of the permit for lower income 

and fixed income individuals. The fact that back dating the law is ex post facto and is 

illegal, and only being able to challenge the law in Marion County puts an undue 

hardship on residents of Central and Eastern Oregon virtually taking their voice away.  

It sounds like there are no law enforcement agencies that are prepared or even have 

a plan in place to implement the permitting process making it impossible to purchase 

a firearm, and the $50+ million cost to implement the program that will hinder law 

abiding citizens seems like it could better be used going after the real criminals in our 

state.  

 

Thank you for your time 

Matt Roberts 


